
Annual Meeting August 17, 2013 

Wayne Bunn receives a framed certificate thanking him for the longest served presidency of the OLA 
(2008-2013).The certificate also recognized Wayne’s development of programs with relevancy to lake 
residents. Wayne was then presented with a special OLA T-shirt by Scottie and a framed vintage lake 
postcard by Mickie. The membership expressed their appreciation for Wayne’s service with a warm 
round of applause! 

 

Paul H. Lord (right), an OLA board member at the 2013 annual OLA membership meeting, presents 
outgoing OLA President Wayne Bunn (left) with gifts of appreciation. Wayne served as president from 
2008-2013 (Photo courtesy of Paul Donnelly). 


